
Printed on: 08/10/2020 09:10:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/10/2020  16:27:412020/4214/P COMNOT John Reiss My objection to this application remains the same as it did to the previous application in January 2020 which, 

following multiple objections, was resoundly refused by the Planning Officer.

The proposed siting will spoil very significantly the views from the local Conservation Area of  St. George's 

Terrace, from various parts of Regent's Park Road and most importantly, from multiple parts of Primrose Hill 

Park, that special jewel enjoyed by so many people locally and by countless visitors to London. There are 

many suitable alternative and higher locations in the locality.

01/10/2020  10:08:212020/4214/P OBJ Jos Vernon This is totally inappropriate. This is a conservation area and such an erection would be no more fitting than 

putting billboards or neon signs on the roof. 

When such a scheme was suggested down closer to Parkway it was rejected on these grounds. This is a 

much more sensitive location than that.

Indeed the proposed site is visible from all over Primrose Hill so as well as being inappropriate in terms of the 

local area it is also unsightly for all the millions of visitors who come to this location every year.

Not antenae not dishes not cabinets. Nothing. That is the only appropriate action.

05/10/2020  18:11:352020/4214/P OBJ Lucy Cottrell I object to the revised proposal - I remain concerned about the visual impact, both from St George's Terrace 

and the Hill, and the health risk, particularly in relation to children in surrounding houses and the local school. 

Primrose Hill is one of the best and most visited panoramic views of London and the revised drawings 

continue show a sizeable installation which would be highly visible. They couldn't have picked a worse place.

06/10/2020  10:21:572020/4214/P OBJ Kate Prideaux I was surprised to hear of this application from my neighbours as I am aware that there were many objections 

to a previous very similar application back in April of this year.  The previous application was rejected on the 

grounds that the masts would be very visible from Primrose Hill, a treasured and protected London landmark.  

They would arguably spoil the protected view from Primrose Hill that tourists and locals enjoy on a daily basis.  

Also the fact that the proposed sight is very close to a primary school, St Paul's, and the health implications of 

that are currently unknown.  Many thanks for inviting comments.
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02/10/2020  14:36:092020/4214/P OBJ Katie green Hello ,

I believe this is the second application, the first having been rejected. 

I strongly oppose the installation of the pole mounted antennas, dishes cabinets and ancillary works at main 

roof level of Hillview.

My objections are: 

Unsightly /spoiling the view from St George¿s Terrace, Regent¿s Park Road, Primrose Hill Park.

Possible impact of radio waves on health

I do hope you take this into consideration when reviewing the application. 

Best, 

Katie
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